DEPARTMENT OF

CITY OF BALTIMORE RECREATION AND PARKS
REGINALD MOQRE, Executive Director
Dr. Ralph W. E. Jones, Jr. Building
3001 East Drive - Druid Hill Park
Baltimore, Maryland 21217
410-396-7900

BERNARD C. “JACK” YOUNG,
Mayor

DATE: Tuesday, July 23, 2019

TO: Honorable President Brandon Scott and Members of the City Council
FROM: Baltimore City Recreation & Parks

POSITION: Supportt

RE: City Council Bill 19-0405

I am herein reporting on City Council Bill 19-0405 which is for the purpose of transferring a General Fund Operating
Appropriation in the aggregate amount of 34,260,000 from various agency services to the Department of Recreation
and Parks for Service 648 - Community Recreation Centers, in the agpregate amount of $2,600,000, and for Service
646 - Park Maintenance, in the aggregate amount of $560,000; to the Department of Transportation for Service 683-
Street Management, in the aggregate amount of $900,000; and to the Department of Planning for Service 763 -
Planning and Resource Management, in the aggregate amount of $200,000; and providing for a special effective date.

Baltimore City Recreation and Parks (BCRP) supports this bill as it directly supports the opening of our City’s

recreation centers on Saturday.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Jenny Morgan at jcnny.morgan(a baltimorecity.grov, or by
phone at 410-844-2593.

Sincerely,

P

Reginald Moore
Executive Director
City of Baltimore, Department of Recreation & Parks



